
 
CASP Community Guidelines 

 

We believe there's nothing more unstoppable than like-minded people coming together for the 
greater good. To help keep this collaborative platform valuable, safe, and free from distraction, 
we ask that participants adhere to these general guidelines.

 

Create posts with a clear purpose: 
Please use clear subject lines and self-explanatory content to communicate with the 
community. Refrain from posting links only, for example.

 

Share challenges and resources: 
These groups offer an opportunity to share and get access to expertise and opportunities to 
help grow CASP Member organizations and improve the services provided to autistic 
individuals and their families. Share challenges and learn from your peers. That is what CASP is 
all about!

 

Be respectful: 
While you may not always agree with others in this community, please respect their thoughts 
and opinions. To ensure the confidentiality of communications, please do not forward emails 
generated from this platform

 

Be considerate: 
Post content that would be valuable to other members and avoid off-topic content or 
inappropriate content.


A note about shared resources 
The resources shared on this platform are intended for informational purposes only and are 
provided by our members. While we make every effort to ensure that the information shared is 
accurate and up-to-date, we cannot guarantee its accuracy or completeness. By uploading a 
resource, the member acknowledges that they have the right to share the information and that 
it does not infringe on any intellectual property laws. CASP and its members are not 
responsible for any errors or omissions, or for any actions taken in reliance on the information 
provided. If you believe a resource posted on this site violates any intellectual property laws, 
please contact us immediately so that we can take appropriate action.


In the community's interest, CASP will use its best judgment to determine if a post should be 
removed and reserves the right to remove anyone from this community who does not adhere to 
these guidelines. If you have any concerns, please contact Mike Wasmer, CASP Chief 
Operating Officer, at mwasmer@casproviders.org. 
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